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Sports Days 
KS 1 and 2 including Y6 Sports Days will be on 28th June. 
Children should wear black/navy shorts, trainers and, 
wherever possible, a teeshirt in their house colour. If you 
don’t have a teeshirt in house colour, please don’t buy one 
especially; children can wear their usual white teeshirt and 
will be given a sports bib in the house colour. Children should 
also have hat/cap and water bottle and wear suncream. 
Photographs and films will be taken throughout the events 
and shared with parents on the  class blog (where permission 
has been given).  

Wath Library Summer Reading Challenge 
Please use the following links to find out more 
about this summer’s Reading Challenge! 
 
Facebook https://fb.watch/6hlfTWkbUu/ 
Twitter https://twitter.com/RothLibraries/stat
us/1406960099193655296 

 

  Dates for the Half Term 
Monday 28th June – Y3,4,5 Sports am, 
KS1 Sports pm 
Y6 SPX Transition Day – Cancelled! 
F1 Information Meeting 5:45 
F2 Information Meeting 6:30 
Tuesday 29th June – FS Sports 
Y6 SPX Transition Day and Information 
Meeting 3:30-4:30 – cancelled! 
Thursday 1st July – Race for Life 
Monday 5th, Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 
7th July – Y6 Wath Academy Transition 
Days – we are awaiting further 
information regarding these days! 
Friday 9th July – Changeover Day 
Monday 12th July – reports to 
parents/carers 
 
 
 
 

Changes to the School Day 
From September 2021. 
Breakfast Club – 7:45-8:30 (cost involved) 
Gate opens – 8:30 
Start of school day – 8:45 
Lunchtime – 1 hour 
End of School Day – 3:00 
After School Club – 3-5:45 (cost involved/limited places – see flyer with this newsletter!) 
These times are intended to be permanent from September 2021 but are obviously subject to any changes to 
the school day which may be made by Government/DfE.  

Mass for Mrs McLaughlin 
As you know, Mrs McLaughlin will be retiring from our school at the end of term. We will celebrate whole 
school mass in thanksgiving for her service on Thursday 8th July. Mass will be outside and children and staff 
will remain in bubbles at all times. Mass will take place using the same protocols as in the parish. If the 
weather is bad, Mass will be celebrated indoors with one class bubble and shared via Zoom with the rest of 
the school. 

Jess Cup 
This week’s winner of the 
Jess Cup was Maja 
Krawczyk. Maja is a 
wonderful role model of 
our school values and 
makes an excellent 
contribution to all areas of 
school life. 
Congratulations, Maja! 
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Safety 
We are concerned that at 
the end of the day some 
younger children are 
running ahead of 
parents/carers once they 
have left the classroom. 
Please remember that the 
gate onto the road is open 
at this time and therefore 
all children should be 
supervised for safety.  

Attendance 
Good attendance and punctuality are 
vital for success at school and to 
establish positive life habits necessary 
for future success. Pupils cannot 
achieve their full potential if they do 
not regularly attend school.  
Attendance this week: 97% 

Class Teachers in September 
F1 – Mrs Machen 
F2 – Mrs Pegg 
Y1 – Miss Johnson 
Y2 – Miss Dyson 
Y3 – Mr Gouldin 
Y4 – Mr Shillaw 
Y5 – Miss Garfit 
Y6 – Miss Harper 
Mrs Hale will work 1 day in Y3 and cover PPA 
Miss Barker will be running Catch Up and working with Y5 and Y6 

Important information from Rotherham MBC 
***Rotherham Walk-in Vaccine Weekend – NO NEED TO BOOK *** 

This weekend we will be holding COVID-19 vaccine walk-in sessions at some of our 
Rotherham vaccination sites with NO NEED TO BOOK.  
If you are 18 years old or over, live in Rotherham and haven’t had 
your 1st dose vaccination come along this weekend and help protect yourself and those 
around you from the virus. 
  
Saturday 26th June - 9am to 11.30am at Rawmarsh Health Centre 
Sunday 27th June – 8.30am to 5pm at St Ann’s Leisure Centre (Rotherham Leisure 
Complex) 
 All 1st dose appointments in Rotherham will be Pfizer-BioNTech vaccine 
Please bring ID for proof of age  - we are only able to vaccinate over 18s at the walk-in 
sessions. 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 


